Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Al-Sudani’s government is a success story, needs support
and empower

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Mr. Baqir Jabr Al-Zubaidi,
the leader of Mustagbal Al-Iraq “Future of Iraq” Alliance, and discussed the evolving political
landscape in Iraq and upcoming dues. H.E. stressed the significance of supporting Mr. Al-
Sudani's government in implementing its ambitious development plans, highlighting it as a
notable success story that requires support and reinforcement.

H.E. reiterated the call for promptly appointing a new competent and well-managed Speaker of
Parliament.

Regarding the Gaza crisis, H.E. restated our appeal to the international community to take a
stance against the ongoing genocide and starvation tactics, emphasizing the urgency of ending
the political shields provided to the zionist entity, which it exploits to perpetrate violence

and displacement against the Palestinian population.



